
 

TOWN OF ANTRIM, STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to RSA 675:3 and 675:7, notice is hereby given that the Antrim Zoning Board of 

Adjustment will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at the Antrim 

Town Hall on the Application of Cory Staats and Cynthia Staats for relief from Article XIV, 

Supplemental Regulation L, of the Zoning Ordinance to permit their residence in a recreational 

vehicle on their property at 373 Stoddard Road, Antrim NH 03440, Map #252, Lot #015 during 

the construction of the Applicants’ permanent residence. 

 

All are invited to appear in person or by agent or counsel to state whether this application should 

be granted. Wearing masks and social distancing in the Town Hall are to be considered to 

minimize health issues. Written concerns are to be sent to Antrim Town Hall before the Public 

Hearing by mail, personal delivery, or email to antrimplan2@tds.net.  

 

A full copy of the application is posted on the Town’s website https://www.antrimnh.org/ and 

available at the Antrim Town Hall during regular business hours. 

 

 

Town of Antrim 

66 Main Street, PO Box 517 

Antrim NH 03440 

Telephone: (603) 588-8337 

Email: antrimplan2@tds.net 

 

mailto:antrimplan2@tds.net
https://www.antrimnh.org/

